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27/3/2024 

 

 

Dear Year 12 Students (and Parents for information) 

 

UCAS Exams Year 12 

Study Leave: Monday 3 – Tuesday 11 June 2024 

 

Immediately after half term next term you will be sitting your end of year examinations which we refer 

to as the Year 12 UCAS Exams.  In the exam period (Monday 3 – Tuesday 11 June) there are two exam 

sessions each day for which you must assemble at 09.00 and 13.15.  Your study leave will begin on 

Monday 3 June, and you will return to school on Wednesday 12 June 2024.  

 

If you come into school to revise in the Sixth Form Centre (Junior Block only), you must sign in to indicate 

your presence on site and sign out when leaving.  You are not required to sign in prior to an exam as you 

will be registered at the exam. 

 

The contract school buses will depart from RGS at their usual times.  You must not remain in or around 

the school buildings where public or other school exams are taking place as you could disturb those still 

sitting exams.   

 

The exam timetable is attached with this letter.   

 

Please note that we expect you to prepare fully and carefully for these exams.  As you were told at the 

beginning of the academic year, the results of these exams form the primary basis for your UCAS 

prediction. Getting your revision techniques right (and thus gaining exam results which show your full 

potential) is therefore absolutely essential.  You should ensure you are clear about your exam topics, 

techniques and structure and should consult your subject teacher if you are in any doubt. 

 

I wish you every success in the UCAS exams. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Munday 

Assistant Head 


